
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have arranged several ways to keep in touch with your children during this time of 

school closure.  

The Year 4 class page on the school website www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk will be updated 

daily with some challenges for the day. A special email address 

year4@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk is available for the children to send any response to the 

challenges. We will look at these at the end of each day. 

Seesaw 

We are planning on using a new learning platform called ‘Seesaw’ in the near future.  

We are in the trialling stage at the moment – this will not begin as early as Monday. 

Please use the Year 4 class page on www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk to see updates on when 

we will begin using Seesaw. 

Seesaw will allow us to set certain specific homework tasks for your children for as long as 

the school is closed. They will then be able to send these tasks back to their teacher via the 

Seesaw website, and he/she can get back to the children with improvement comments or 

reinforcement. To do this the children will be given a ‘sign in code’, which is stuck in the 

children’s books. This is a purely voluntary activity, parents can give children work that has 

been set on the website.  

 

Thank you. We look forward to staying in contact with the children! 

The Year 4 Team  
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